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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2015 8:23 PM

To: SMMB (OS/IOS)

Cc: Priester, Nicole

Subject: Re: Reaching out

Sec. Burwell, 

 

Thank you so much for reaching out. This has been a tough week for our state. We appreciate your team and assistance. 

The people of South Carolina continue to be resilient.  We appreciate all of the prayers and know that we will get 

through this stronger than we were before.  

 

My very best, 

Nikki 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Oct 7, 2015, at 11:29 AM, SMMB (OS/IOS) <SMMB@hhs.gov> wrote: 

Governor Haley, 

  

I wanted to reach out to share my condolences and offer our support as your state recovers from the 

floods. I know Dr. Nicki Lurie, Assistant Secretary for Preparedness and Response, and her team have 

been in contact with and provided assistance to public health and emergency managements officials but 

wanted to reach out directly as well. Please know that I am keeping the people of South Carolina in my 

thoughts and prayers, and that HHS is here to serve. 

  

Sincerely, 

Sylvia 

  


